
Date: 14Aug2018

Reference: HKGLQ – 1800814 Revision of I5 tax ex.HKG

Dear all Travel Partners,

Revision of I5 tax ex. HKG sector

Please be remined that the Passenger Security Charge (I5), collected

by airlines on behalf of the Airport Authority Hong Kong (AA) from

passengers departing from Hong Kong International Airport (HKIA),

will be adjusted as follow for all ex-HKG sector.

In line with the “user pays, cost recovery” principle stipulated in the

Hong Kong Aviation Security Programme, the adjustment recovers

the additional costs for enhanced security measures and systems of

HKIA to be put in place in the coming years.

The AA is upgrading the airport’s facilities and security systems, such

as CCTV and baggage screening system, introducing new equipment

with adoption of new technology such as biometrics, and adding

manpower to maintain the best level practice in security at HKIA for

its passengers as well as operational efficiency.

Ticket Issue Date Departure Date Passenger Security

Charge (I5)

Now-

30/9/2018

Any Dates HKD 45.00

After

01/10/2018

01/10/ 2018 -

30/9/2021

HKD 50.00



After 01/10/2021 HKD 55.00

(Source: Airport Authority Hong Kong)

All GDS’s/Systems will be accordingly updated in due course.

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact Lanmei Airlines HKG

GSA.

Email: lqsaleshkg@groupmcl.com

Tel: +852 5703 8940


